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Notice Regarding Medicaid Director Roundtable for the Iowa Health Link RFP MED-18-029

January 16, 2018
The Iowa Department of Human Services has elected to allow potential bidders to participate in the Medicaid Director Roundtable scheduled for tomorrow, January 17th from 1-3 PM, Central Time, via webinar.
Potential bidders interested in attending this conference via webinar may do so by contacting the issuing officer, Carrie Lindgren at bidderemail4med-18-029@dhs.state.ia.us, by 10:00AM Central Time to obtain the webinar information.  
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